
Week beginning 29th October  

Maths 

This week our focus has been on 2D shapes and symmetry. We learnt about the 

properties of 2D shapes and how many sides and vertices each shape has. 

 

English 

We have been exploring poetry, with the main focus being on writing our own poem as a 

remembrance to World War 1. We began by exploring noun phrases to describe life in 

the trenches. Next we planned our own poem using adjectives, nouns and verbs before 

finally writing our own poem and decorating it. 

PE 

For this half term we will be learning how to play hockey and use the hockey stick 

correctly. 

 

 

We will also be focusing on dance. This week we all enjoyed learning how to do the 

‘Haka’. 

          



Handwriting 

Excellent progress is being made with our handwriting, we’ve nearly completed the 

whole alphabet. This week we learnt how to join ‘x,v and w’. We really preserved with 

these letters! 

Reading Activities 

We listened to the story ‘Old Bear’ by Jane Hissey which we all enjoyed. Some of us 

had the opportunity to go on Bug Club, we completed activities where we had to select 

appropriate words to complete our own sound stealing poem and we identified noun 

phrases in a poem which described a dog. 

Rocket Reward 

Our treat was playing in the forest. Congratulations to everyone for reaching the moon. 


